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Thank you again very much for praying for Lynn and myself and for the people here in Salta and in the Juarez area. There has been quite a lot of flu among our friends in the latter part of the winter. Ester caught it a few times and gave it first to Lynn who had a red eye and then to myself. This meant that numbers at weekly Bible studies dropped and a few times we had to cancel it. We are now just recovering from this. Lynn also started to walk far less because of the cold. Then when it warmed up a bit it was difficult getting her going again. During the last 3 days she is doing a little more.

Please thank the Lord for the Alpha course held each Sunday morning in Juarez for young people. Vicar Tuqui brings a group of young people from Yema each Sunday morning. Bishop Nicholas Drayson is getting the ministers Narciso and Juan to take part in the teaching. The school teachers who lead the young people, Carlos and his wife Marina, and Nestor and his wife Eli are also involved. Marina sent us a text message asking for pray as this coming Sunday she will be giving the talk on how to read the Bible. Please pray for all involved in this course and for all the young people who go including those from Yema.

Also next Sunday they will be presenting the Bible translated into Toba, a local Indian language, by the missionary Michael Brown and his Toba helpers. Please pray that the Lord may bless the reading of this Bible to many Tobas, that through it many may come to know the Lord and then grow up in their knowledge of Him. Pray that the Toba believers may through their new Bible be used to help many other Tobas receive Christ as their Savour and Lord. Pray also for Michael Brown and his Argentine wife Sylvia as they continue working to help the Tobas read the Bible in their own language.

Please also pray for our diocesan Bishop and Archbishop Greg Venables who presents the Gospel where ever he goes both in this country and also in many other parts of the world. Pray also for Greg and his wife Sylvia as they celebrate their 40th wedding anniversary during September. We also have our 40th anniversary on the first of September. They will be coming to Salta in September and so we will be able to celebrate together. Greg and Sylvia are about 12 years younger than we are but we were married in the same month. 

Please also pray for our son Nick and his wife Nicky as they celebrate their 10th wedding anniversary on the 16th of September. Pray for them as they bring up their daughters Sadie and Cally who go to school in Singapore. Pray also for our daughter Susan and her husband Emmanuel who have their third wedding anniversary on the 21st of September. Pray for them as they bring up in Switzerland their son Alex who had his first birthday on the 10th of August this year. 



